
 
 
 
 
The Dalles Main Street is moving forward with a plan to re-start.  In March, 
Oregon Main Street conducted a three-day comprehensive evaluation of 
our Main Street program.  One of their recommendations from the 
evaluation report was to conduct a community meeting to share 
observations and recommendations from the assessment and to solidify 
priorities for The Dalles Downtown.  This meeting will be presented by 
Sheri Stuart, State Coordinator for Oregon Main Street and Kevin Teater of 
Streetview Planning and will include: 
 
 

• Overview of the Main Street Approach. 
• Update of the evaluation results from March. 
• Brainstorming session to help the Board create a new strategic plan 

for Main Street and prioritize our goals and programs. 
• Identify people who are willing to volunteer on a project, committee or 

serve on the Board. 
 
 
Who:  Stakeholders in Downtown The Dalles 
When:  Thursday May 25th 5:15pm to 7:00pm 
Where:  The Gorge Wine Library, located at 506 E. 2nd street 
 
 
If you have questions please email or call Chris Zukin 
czukin@meadowoutdoor.com 
541-993-1792 


